
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Northstar-at-Tahoe is enlisting its friends
on  Facebook  to  help  name  the  lift  being
installed  this  summer.

• South Lake Tahoe Green Thumb Gardening presentations are
Wednesdays throughout the summer at the Demonstration Garden
at Lake Tahoe Community College from 5:30-6:45pm. Contact Jen
Cressy, jcressy@tahoercd.org or (530) 543.1501, ext. 107 for
additional details.

• North Tahoe (Incline Village) Green Thumb Gardening North
Tahoe  Green  Thumb  Gardening  presentations  are  Thursdays
throughout the summer at the North Tahoe Demonstration Garden
at Sierra Nevada College in Incline Village from 5:30-6:30pm.
Contact  Gretchen  Huie,  (775)  586.1610,  ext.  25,
ghuie@ntcd.org.

• Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce is conducting a
survey to find out what people have to say about signs in
South Lake Tahoe. The survey will close July 20 so there is
time to give the city the info before the July 26 meeting. A
Lake Tahoe News “Question of the Week” also asked what the
rules should be.

• “Monster Fish” TV host and Reno research scientist Zeb Hogan
is one of 15 people in the world to be chosen as a National
Geographic Fellow.

• Carson City Airport has been awarded a $1.3 million federal
grant to continue work on a parallel taxiway so airplanes
won’t need to backtrack on the runway.
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